
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Children have started to settle into the Year 2 routine and they are 

doing really well. It is still early days and it is normal that some of 

them still feel a little worried and tired. Please be assured that we 

look after them in school as well as we can and once they are 

learning and playing, they all seem to be happy.  

Children can bring into school their own fruit snacks. This week we have had a few 

interesting choices that are not quite suitable for snack time. Please avoid yoyo bars, 

fruit curls, yoghurt or chocolate coated raisins and other similar style snacks. It has 

to be fresh or dried fruit/veg.  

We open the doors at 8:35 and close them at 8:45. If you are running late and when 

you arrive the classroom door is already closed, please register your child via the 

office rather than knocking on the cloakroom door or class window. At this time, we 

will have started the teaching input and it will disturb the learning if we need to stop 

and welcome late commers. Thank you for your understanding.  

Children can change their reading books every day if they read the one that they took 

home previously. Please remind them. We do the same daily.  

English homework to be handed in by Wednesday:  

Choose your favourite character from a book. Draw a picture of it on paper, write down ten 
adjectives to describe them. Use these adjectives to create a character description (couple of 
sentences).  
Top Tips 

- Make sure all of your sentences start with capital letters.  

- Make sure that all of your sentences end with either a full stop, a question mark or 

an exclamation mark.  

Make sure that the name of your character always has a capital letter.   
 

CLIC learn its: 
4+7=11 
4+8=12 
4+9=13 

Spelling: these are the list of words children will be tested on Friday, 20th of September: 
door, floor, poor, because, hold, told, both, old, cold, gold 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   
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